
 

 

31 March 2022 

 

 

Dear parents and carers 

 

We are writing on behalf of the charities team and old head boy and girl to inform you of our last whole 

school event organised from our team!  We are planning an Easter Egg Hunt for students to take part 

in as an end of term event.  Students can bring in 50p on either Monday the 4th or Tuesday the 5th of 

April which enters them into the Easter Egg Hunt.  During form time on Wednesday the 6th, they will 

be allowed out of form time to hunt around the Sixth Form corridors and rooms to find secret letters 

that reveal the winning word.  Once found, they will be rewarded with chocolate eggs, or a Haribo 

alternative if they would prefer.  All students that take part will receive chocolates at the end and there 

will be Sixth Formers helping throughout the form time if needed. 

 

The money raised will be going towards the house charities, divided evenly between all four.  

We believe this will be a fun and exciting last event to also celebrate the end of term and we hope as 

many students as possible will take part!  

 

We would also like to take this opportunity to tell you that our team will be getting out in the 

community of Midhurst on Thursday 7 April.  We have organised to take some Easter treats down to 

the Grange, where weekly lunches are held, and also will be performing some music pieces.  This is 

something we had planned for Christmas, however due to COVID-19 we had to postpone, so we are 

very excited to finally be doing what we believe will be a wonderful afternoon!  Thank you for your 

continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Grace Shepherd and Samuel Rump  


